
Crystal Gordon
568 Autumn Avenue
Brooklyn, NY 11208

Kelia Reid
P.O. Box 725115
Atlanta, GA 31139

March 4, 2014

Dear Ms. Reid,

Thank you for taking care of Joshua Rios on February 11, 2014. I really appreciate you 
looking after my son during my class time. It is rare to find such compassionate friends, es-
pecially ones who you can call at the last minute. With your help, I was able to get to class 
on time and didn’t have to worry about anything.

I’m glad to have such a great friend and really think the world of you! You can call me if you 
ever need anything. 

Sincerely, 

Crystal Gordon
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